	AREA OF ACTIVITY
	LEAD AGENCY
	STATUS/TIMESCALES

	TARGETING OFFENDING
	
	

	Additional policing
	GM Police
	There has been a recent high profile policing of the estate, which has had a major impact on levels of juvenile nuisance. This has included surveillance and stop & searches – this work will continue.



	Use of ‘ghost bus’
	First/GMP
	A joint exercise was run through the estate involving First and the Police, which led to at least one arrest.  This tactic will be available again if required.



	Identifying and targeting offenders
	GMP/City Council
	The local ‘community sector team’ including officers from Police, Housing, Education Welfare, Youth Offending Team, Youth Service and Social Services has targeted individuals using Anti-Social Behaviour Orders and other legislation and interventions.  These meetings are held monthly.



	Diverting young people
	City Council
	There is a dedicated sports development worker for this area to work with young people locally.  There is a possibility of extending an existing Juvenile Nuisance project in Eccles and Weaste to include Little Hulton.



	Test Purchasing of Alcohol
	Trading Standards
	Off Licences in the area have been targeted in an operation to identify underage sales of alcohol.  Offenders are currently awaiting prosecution.



	Operation POWIS
	GMP
	Operation to target anti-social behaviour over 6 week period in Little Hulton, one week of which focussed on anti-social behaviour on or against buses.



	IMPROVING LOCATIONS
	
	

	Housing clearance sites
	New Prospect Housing
	Two of the identified sites in Kenyon have now been landscaped and have had a knee rail put around them.



	Lancastrian Pub Site
	City Council
	The City Council has removed materials off the site of the Lancastrian pub and is in ongoing contact with the owner. 



	Flats near Kenyon shops
	City Council/ GMP
	The City Council has met the owner of a vacant block of flats to progress securing the building. New Prospect Housing looking into the possibility of fencing around the flats.



	CCTV
	GMP
	CCTV cameras have been installed in four sites, two at the district centre, one on Madamswood Road and one on Kenyon Way.  All cameras are now operational.



	SUPPORTING VICTIMS & WITNESSES
	
	

	Kenyon neighbourhood Warden team. 
	Community Safety Unit


	Working actively within this area, engaging young people in taking part in activities and feeding back to other agencies regarding possible problems or actions.  The Wardens regularly ride on school and general service buses.



	Witness Outreach Service
	City Council
	New staff available in City to support witnesses before, during and after court process.



	Victim Support
	Victim Support
	Undertaking ‘drop in’ work within area.
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	OTHER
	
	

	
	GMP
	Little Hulton has recently been declared as one of only five Policing Priority areas within England and Wales. Dedicated project manager Chief Inspector Jon Faulkner. 



	
	Salford Crime & Disorder Partnership
	Salford is one of the first districts in the country to prioritise public transport crime. A dedicated officer has recently been appointed within the Community Safety Unit to problem-solve these issues and liaise with all involved agencies.



	
	GMPTE / City Council
	An educational video entitled ‘Right of Passage’ has been produced to teach children across Key Stages 3 and 4 about the responsible use of Public Transport.  This will be delivered in local schools from January 2004.



	
	City Council / GMP
	A Crimestoppers campaign to encourage the reporting of Anti-Social Behaviour was launched on March 2nd 2004.  Little Hulton is one district that has a particular focus and First buses have committed to the project by offering free advertising space on the buses running through the area.










